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3514 Basler Road

Hampstead, Maryland 21074-1299

Phone (410) 239-8006   Fax (410) 239-8732

February 22, 2008
Docket Officer

OSHA Docket Office

Docket ID-OSHA-2007-0026

200 Constitution Ave

Room N-2625

Washington, D.C. 20210

RE:
Request of Hearing on OSHA’s Proposed Rule for Confined Spaces in Construction – Docket ID-OSHA-2007-0026
Dear Sir/Madam:

CJ Miller LLC is actively engaged in the construction of storm water and sewer systems. It is clear that OSHA’s Proposed Rule on Confined Space in Construction will have a significant impact on the day-to-day operations of our company. 
It is regrettable that no (sewer/water) service companies were part of the review panels
utilized during the drafting of these rules.  As such, we are requesting public hearings on
the Proposed Rule on Confined Spaces in Construction to adequately address our
concerns.

We believe that public hearings would enhance cooperation and communication 

Between OSHA and other parties impacted by this rule.

Sincerely,

Ken Collison 

Ken Collison 
Safety Director 

